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Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: HVLDL Isn't Quite NQF Official
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services apparently got ahead of itself when it said on April 14 that its new Hospice
Quality Reporting Program quality measure, Hospice

Visits in Last Days of Life, was endorsed by the National Quality Forum. "CMS removed the announcement and will
provide an update as appropriate,” it says in a new message.


